
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 1, Year 1/2 and Year 2 had an amazing trip to the North Pole on 

the Polar Express. The children had the opportunity to go through the naughty 

or nice scanner- thankfully everyone was on the nice list!! Then the children 

were treated to a hot chocolate and tasty cookies from the singing waiters 

and conductors. The most special guest of all was Santa accompanied by his 

elf. Santa took the time to speak with the children and give them their first 

gift of Christmas, a silver bell, which only those who believe can hear.  

We were so proud of all the children and what a fantastic experience for all 

involved, including the teachers! 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More Polar 

Express 

pictures 



 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

. 

Have a lovely week! 

 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 


